9/20/24, 2:00 PM City of Los Angeles Mail - Re: Request Extension of CF-24-0779 To 11-22-24

Daniel Luna <daniel.luna@Ilacity.org>

Re: Request Extension of CF-24-0779 To 11-22-24

1 message

Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> Fri, Sep 20, 2024 at 11:57 AM
To: Nathan Freeman <neffmg@gmail.com>

Cc: Nathan Freeman <neffmg@aol.com>, Alexandra Leard <alexandra.leard@lacity.org>, Terri Osborne
<terri.osborne@lacity.org>, roberto.mejia@lacity.org, "Lamont B. Cobb" <lamont.cobb@lacity.org>,
albizael.delvalle@lacity.org, Arash Nourollah <Alex@tristardevelop.com>, Farzad Nourollah <glatthut@gmail.com>, Daniel
Luna <daniel.luna@]lacity.org>

Good Afternoon Mr. Freeman,

The time limit date for this item will be extended to November 22, 2024.

Thank you.

Candy Rosales | Legislative Assistant
Office of the City of Los Angeles | Office of the City Clerk

CltyC/e r‘k Tel: (213) 978-1078

Connect with the Clerk:

OO0

SUBSCRIBE AND RECEIVE EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS FOR CITY COUNCIL, COMMITTEE AND PUBLIC MEETINGS . CLICK HERE.
As a covered entity under Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon request, will
provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal access to its programs, services, and activities.

On Tue, Sep 17, 2024 at 6:47 PM Nathan Freeman <neffmg@gmail.com> wrote:
Ms. Rosales:

Relative to the above, and in consultation with the subject council office (CD-6), this a formal
confirmation agreeing to extending said Council File (CF) to the identified date. Please
confirm receipt of this email.

Best,

Nathan Freeman, MGP

FMG

3600 Wilshire Boulevard, Ste. 918
Los Angeles, CA 90010
213-220-0170 (DL)
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